From: Jim Woehrle [jimw@kootasca.org]

Sent: Monday, December 20, 2004 3:48 PM
To: Comments, Regs
Subject: Community Reinvestment Act

Please continue to support the CRA. It is important that financial
institutions are held accecuntable for providing services for rural
low-income customers and the communities they serve.

Jim Woehrle

Jim Woehrle
Associate Director

Itasca County
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713 SE 2nd Avenue
ind Rapids, MN 55744
.one: 218-327-6710
fax: 218-327-6733
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